
Hello all, 
 
In these extraordinary times, the health and safety of our community is our highest priority. With this in 
mind, we will be shifting to a web-based audition process at this time. All those who have/or who wish 
to submit for The Wolves and The Three Musketeers will be asked to do a live conference audition 
(skype, zoom, etc), or may submit a self-tape if they would prefer.  
  
If any artist would prefer to send a self-tape, please inform us as soon as possible. Otherwise, we will 
proceed by scheduling an appointment time for your live conference audition. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We thank you all for your understanding as we try 
our best to take care of ourselves and our community.  
 
For all questions regarding auditions, please contact Jenn Bahniuk (Artistic Coordinator). 
 


